
Shaler Area Middle School 
Daily Announcements 
Tuesday, November 29, 2022 
Day 3 
  
Mr. Reagle’s Strategy Board Games Club is getting ready to start. Interested students should 
join the Google Classroom page ACUHMDM to see more information about meeting dates and 
the games you will be learning how to play. Meetings will be held in Room 340 (Mr. Reagle’s 
Room and will last until 5:00 pm. 
 
Tuesday, November 29, 2022 
  
The Weightlifting & Conditioning Club will meet TODAY.  All students should have a ride 
home pick them up on the shopping center side of the building no later than 4:10pm. 
  
Musical Rehearsals will be held on TUESDAY from 3-4:15 pm. 
  
Student council members should check Google Classroom to vote for what project they would 
like to work on for December. Voting will last until the end of the day THURSDAY. Also, 
applications to run for president, vice-president, and treasurer of student council will be due 
DECEMBER 6th. See Mr. Baleno for more details. 
  
Students auditioning for the Allegheny Valley Honors Band are to take Bus 422 from the 
Stadium side to get to the High School immediately after school today.  
  
MS Boys’ Basketball has an away game against North Allegheny Ingomar. Students are 
dismissed at 1:45. Bus leaves at 2:00 from the Shopping Center Side. PLEASE PAY 
ATTENTION TO THE ANNOUNCEMENTS IN CASE THE TIME FOR DISMISSAL CHANGES. 
  
Wednesday, November 30, 2022 
 
The Weightlifting & Conditioning Club will meet Wednesday, and Thursday.  All students 
should have a ride home pick them up on the shopping center side of the building no later than 
4:10pm. 
  
Musical Rehearsals will be held on WEDNESDAY from 3-4:15 PM 
  
Orchestra Rehearsal after school in the Band/Orchestra Room until 4:00. 

Attendance Information: 

PARENTS MUST SEND IN A NOTE FOR AN EARLY DISMISSAL. Students with early 
dismissals should then report to homeroom and then bring their note to the Attendance Office 
where they will sign the Early Dismissal Sheet and obtain a blue pass for their dismissal. 
Parents may email their child’s absence excuse to Mrs. Galbraith at 
galbraithl@shalerarea.org. If you lose your note, or leave it on the kitchen table, ask your 
homeroom teacher to go to the Attendance Office and speak to Mrs. Galbraith. She will be glad 
to help you! 



Students are reminded that they must provide a written excuse for all absences. Students 
should report to homeroom and then bring their excuse to the Attendance Office. 
 


